District PAC Meeting Minutes for March 2, 2017
Attending:  Alma Maceiko–ALW; Samantha Carr–FH; Angi Robinson-SM; Candy Jordon, Administrator 
March 31 Parent Workshop – Two parents from each school have been selected by their building principal to attend the workshop.  The focus of the workshop will be on social media and internet safety.  Registration for the parents attending will be from 8:30 to 9:00 AM at Lakeside Party Center.
District Calendar – 2017-2018 – Physical Activity will be the theme for next year’s calendar.  Arrangements are being made to have elementary photos taken during the elementary district track meet. Mrs. Jordon will contact the middle and high schools for their photo submissions.  
District Parent Workshops for 2017-2018 – Due to lack of parent participation for events held in recent years on a large scale, several suggestions were made for changing the manner in which the district level parent workshop will be done next year.  The committee will meet in September 2017 to further discuss the options presented.
Title I Audit – DPAC members were reminded that the district is scheduled to have a Federal Title I monitoring in 2017-2018.  Changes in ESSA (Every Student Succeeds Act) may change parts of the monitoring process, but schools should be prepared for site visits that may include discussions with parents.  
Schoolwide Plans – The collection site for the Schoolwide Plans has changed somewhat due to the ESSA changes.  Principals and administrators will work on updating their files.  DPAC members are to make sure they and parents in their building are aware of any changes made in their school’s plan.

Next Meeting:  To be held in September 2017 – Specific date to be determined.
